February 1, 2022

Dear Parents, 
We are beginning to plan for the 2022-2023 school year.  It is important to know how many children will be returning to Eastwood as this affects the number of teachers and classroom configurations, etc.  To help us obtain this information, we are asking you to complete the form below and send it back to school on or before Thursday, February 10, 2022.  
Your immediate attention to this matter is greatly appreciated as we work to meet the district deadlines.  Please complete one form for each child by checking the appropriate spaces below and signing the form.  
Respectfully,

Naomi Hopf
Principal  

_____________________________________________________________________________________

Child’s Name ______________________________________________
Teacher’s Name ____________________________________________

_________ My child will be returning to Eastwood Elementary for the 2022-2023 school year. 

_________ My child will not be returning to Eastwood for the 2022-2023 school year. 

_________ I have a new student that will attend Eastwood Elementary for the 2022-2023 school year.  
	       New student’s name: ________________________________________________
                      New student’s grade level for 2022-2023 school year: ______________________
